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Comments: Logging, road construction, and application of herbicides should not be permitted on National Forest

lands.  There is precious little land left in Georgia that can provide for healthy ecosystems that can serve as

habitat for a variety of vertebrate and invertebrate species.  The last place where degredation of the land should

be permitted is on public lands.  The current formulation of the Foothills Landscape Project is unacceptable.  The

Forest Service must reconsider its position and maintain the lands as they are at present.    


